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PUBLICATIONS 
  
New research report published by the CIRLM 
  
Title (only available in French): “Possibilités d’études sur la situation des minorités linguistiques au 
Canada” (The state of linguistic minorities in Canada: potential studies) 
 
Author: Soheil Chennouf 
 
You can find the PDF version on our website:  http://www.icrml.ca/   
 
 
New issue of Francophonies d’Amérique 
  
 Francophonies d’Amérique has published its most recent issue (no 26), entitled “La langue française en 
Amérique : dynamiques spatiales et identitaires.” 
 
This special issue contains twenty texts taken from the proceedings of the first “Biennale Amérique de la 
langue française” organized by the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities, in August 
2006. 
 
The following texts are presented by CIRLM researchers: 
 
Éric Forgues and Rodrigue Landry, “ Liminaire – La langue française en Amérique : dynamiques spatiales 
et identitaires“, 13-16. 
 
Rodrigue Landry, “Au-delà de l’école : le projet politique de l’autonomie culturelle“, 149-184.  
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ONLINE RESOURCES 
  
Bibliographic database on official languages is going online  
   
The CIRLM has created a bibliographic database on Official Language Minority Communities in Canada. 
This database is an online source of information for all those interested in Canadian Official Languages. 
 
For more information, please visit our website: http://www.icrml.ca/   
 
You can also find the bibliographic database on Anglophones in Quebec (a pilot project) at: 
http://www.point-de-liaison.com/wikindx-en/  
 
Stay up to date by subscribing to the RSS feeds for both our website (http://www.icrml.ca/) and the 
bibliographic database. 
   
  
NEWS 
  
Linda Cardinal was awarded a research grant through Community-University Research Alliances 
(CURA)  
   
The project includes a team of 13 Canadian and foreign researchers. Seven partners will also be 
associated to CURA and its research strategies. 
 
Éric Forgues and Marc L. Johnson from the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities are 
involved in this research project. 
 
To read the unabridged article, please view the University of Ottawa Alumni’s Newsletter at:  
http://www.bulletinsanciens.uottawa.ca/fss/LandingPage.aspx?id=384788&p=1   
  
   
Collaboration between the CIRLM and the FLASCO in Guatemala   
   
The FLACSO (Facultad latinoamericana de ciencias socials / Latin American Faculty of Social Sciences) is 
an autonomous university institution dedicated to research and graduate studies across 20 countries, 
including Guatemala. FLACSO has invited Marc L. Johnson (a CIRLM researcher) to participate in a 
comparative study on the governance of education and to collaborate in hosting workshops on 
education and ethnic studies, in 2009-2010. 
 
For more information please visit their website: http://www.flacso.edu.gt/   
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EVENTS 
  
Health Canada will hold a science colloquium  
   
Title: The Health of Canada’s Official Language Minority Communities 
 
Dates: November 5 and 6, 2009 
 
Location: The International Development Research Centre (IDRC), 150 Kent Street, Rooms Hopper A, B, 
and C, in Ottawa. 
 
For more information on the main objectives, research priorities, provisional program, and registration, 
please visit the CIRLM website: http://www.icrml.ca/   
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